Cariboo Chilcotin Regional Hospital District:

Meeting May 3, 2019

4.4 on agenda,

The issue should be a discussion for Travel concerns for people in the Northern health region, that travel
to Kamloops and Kelowna for medical reasons The NHA has Northern Connection’s but it does not travel
to Kamloops or Kelowna, this has been brought to my attention by residents that make these trips.

Many travel for Cancer treatment, Heart issues, etc.

The discussion should be how do we work with IHA and NHA to accommodate this travel, both Health
Authorities are in the Cariboo Chilcotin Regional District.

Respectfully submitted.
Mary Glassford,

Alternate Director Area |



